
 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to Geometry.  I am looking forward to 
working with your child AGAIN and also with you to help make this a very successful year.  If at any 
time during the year you have a question or concern please feel free to email me: 
clfroio@jacksonsd.org​.  I will respond as promptly as possible.  

On my Class Page you will find a list of materials needed for my class, as well as, an 
overview of class procedures and expectations.  Like last year, I will incorporate the use of personal 
devices within some of my lessons so a consent form will need to be signed.  

If, at any time throughout the year, your child is in need of extra help I will be available after 
school to provide assistance.  I will post my availability each week on my Class Page.  Students 
interested in additional practice are also welcome.  

Below you will find the criteria that will be used to determine your child’s grade each 
marking period. 

Tests 35% 
Quizzes 25% 
HW 20% 
CW 20% 

This portion of the grade will include but is not limited to participation, preparation,  
Portfolios and any graded work completed in class. 

 
Again, I look forward to a very productive year and please feel free to contact me at any time 
regarding your child’s progress. 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Cheryl Froio 
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